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 I thank the Lord for His goodness to us as your missionaries here in San Miguel de Allende, 

Guanajuato, in central Mexico.     

 We continue to have Bible studies in different homes to give some special attention to the 

spiritual needs in the lives of folks in the congregation.         

 Thank the Lord we were able to get our new location in order with lighting and paint, which has 

made a big difference. We have just re-opened this month of September to have church services 

since mid-March when we closed for the pandemic.        

Continue to be in prayer for us for the future building of the church house for our congregation on 

the lot we purchased some months back. In addition, we have plans to start back our Bible class 

we have once a week in a small community outside of town with the children and some young 

teens.             

We were able to have one of our supporting Mexican missionary Jose Antonio Rojas and his family 

to visit with us to give a report of the work in the country of Haiti and to preach God’s word to us. 

Prayer Request: 

1. Pray for the spiritual growth of Mision Bautista Monte Sinai (Mount SInai Baptist Mission).    

2. Pray for the future building of a church house here in San Miguel de Allende. 

3. Pray for the Pastor Juan Pablo Rodriguez and the congregation in Nigromonte, for spiritual 

growth and souls to accept Christ in their community. 

4. Pray for the lost souls to know Christ and discipleship in our town. 

5. Pray for our spiritual and physical strength.          

Your Missionaries, 

Darrian, Mari, & Damaris Coker                                                                                                                                

Thank you for your prayers and finical support! 

 

 “…all of us who believe in the name of Christ shall together hold to the Rock, the eternal Rock of 

Ages …”- Dr. J. Frank Norris 

 


